
  

 

 

Dear Trading Partners/Submitters, 

 

This issue was resolved May 15, 2023. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Department of Health Care Policy & Financing 

   

 

 

Dear Trading Partners/Submitters, 

 

Some submitters are currently unable to send batch files depending on the Secure File 

Transfer Protocol (SFTP) client used. 

 

A resolution is currently in progress. Updates will be published once the issue has been 

resolved. 

 

The following link can be used as a temporary solution if the SFTP client is failing:  

https://mft.gainwelltechnologies.com/colorado-fts 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Department of Health Care Policy & Financing  
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